
	
December	14,	2018	

Dear	University	of	Alaska	Community	- 

This	is	the	season	to	celebrate	–	family,	friends,	togetherness,	and	hope	for	the	year	to	come.	
The	spirit	of	caring	abounds	this	time	of	year,	and	I	encourage	you	to	find	the	time	to	help	
those	less	fortunate.	As	we	look	forward,	I	believe	a	great	future	awaits	us	at	the	university	–	a	
hopeful	future	that	relies	on	teamwork	and	collaboration. 

May	the	joy	and	blessing	of	the	holiday	season	be	with	you	and	your	family,	and	may	we	
continue	to	support	one	another	during	the	New	Year. 

My	best	wishes	for	an	enjoyable	holiday	season!	 

Jim	Johnsen 

	


